A MEMORIAL DEDICATION

The Powell Butte Community Center is honored to have the Band of Brothers,
Prineville Chapter, dedicate a flag and individual engraved paver stone memorial

on Sunday, May 22, 2022
at 11:00 a.m.

Lynn and Barbara Lundquist, long time members of our Powell Butte
Community, made this memorial possible by their donation at the time of their
passing. The memorial will continue to provide the residents of Powell Butte the
opportunity to place an engraved paver stone in memory of their own loved one.
Band Of Brothers will also honor the memory of Army Corporal Norvin Brockett,
MIA Korean War, 1932-1950.

We welcome your presence in joining together for this special event. Following
the ceremony a complimentary luncheon will be served.
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